
This bill is ESSENTIAL to maintaining the peoples' right to a free and vibrant economy.
An in-hand currency must be available to assure free commerce, the freedom to choose and the ability 
to remain free from governmental tyranny through monetary control.

I urge you to vote YES to maintain the ability for individuals to be free from forced enslavement to a  
bureaucratic mass that will be able to decide who spends what amount ans where they are allowed to 
spend it. 


